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Ontario Energr Board
P.O. Box 23L9
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, ON

M4P 1E4

Re: Ontario Enerry Board Notice EB-2015-00O3

Recently I read in the Liberal Newspaper a Board Notice of an increase in rate for
Powerstream customers.

I would like to give you, the Board, my comments. Our enerry prices in the Province
of Ontario are completely "out of control". When I read that people cannot afford to
pay their electric bills because they are so high it is worrisome to say the least.

Instead of the Board approving increasing for these companies why not try to have
the companies'1ive within their means".

Electricity rates are surpassing our inflation rate and have been for some time
When will someone rain in these exorbitant prices and put the taxpayers first.

To add insult to injury I just heard on the radio that the Government is giving
obscene increases to the Hydro One employees.

Yours truly,
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Michele Butt & D Moat




